
 

 

 



Our Spring Section Meeting is coming up very soon.   

Be sure to register by the deadline - this Friday, April 11th.  

See the flyer below for full details and registration info. 

 



 

Here is a link to the PDF: 

 https://mcusercontent.com/39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb/files/276a1680-b801-

9924-688b-

2e53f214a0e1/2025_New_England_Section_99s_Spring_Meeting_1_.pdf 
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International Voting Reminder.  Deadline May 1, 2025 

Make Your Voice Heard—Vote Now! 

https://yahoo.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb&id=d96c50c5ed&e=926d3773d1
https://yahoo.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb&id=d96c50c5ed&e=926d3773d1
https://yahoo.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=39b97c5a60f6f4ff93b0706bb&id=d96c50c5ed&e=926d3773d1


Have you voted in the International Elections yet? If yes, thank you! If 

not, please exercise this important membership right and responsibility 

and vote now! Voting closes on May 1, 2025 (paper ballots must be 

postmarked no later than May 1, 2025). Don't wait until the last minute—

cast your vote now and ensure your voice is counted. 

If you have not received a ballot yet — either via email or regular mail, if 

you opted to receive a paper ballot, please advise Laura Ohrenberg 

at HQmanager@ninety-nines.org as soon as possible.  

To help you make an informed decision, visit our website to watch 

videos of the Director nominees and read the position statements from 

all candidates. Take a few minutes today to learn more about those who 

will help shape the future of our organization. You can find all the details 

on the Elections area in the Members area. 

Every vote matters, and participation is key to a strong and vibrant 

Ninety-Nines. Vote today and encourage your fellow members to do the 

same! 

We are using an online election system to tabulate our votes. Do not 

reply to this email to vote, as your vote will not be registered. 

If you have election questions, feedback or want to be removed from 

future ballot lists, please email ElectionBuddy Support 

at 99s@electionbuddy.com. 

 

To vote, visit:  

https://secure.electionbuddy.com/7MZN-756L-HLTQ-5VSC/ 

Or copy and paste the link into your web browser. 

You can also visit https://secure.electionbuddy.com/ballot/ and enter "7MZN-

756L-HLTQ-5VSC" to vote. 
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 ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  
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 Conference Corner 

The New England Section nominated one of our members for 

the International Award of Achievement for Contributions to 

Aviation. The winner for Habitat for Aviation, our speaker at the Fall 

Section Meeting, and at the Upcoming International Conference - is Beth 

White! Here is her reply on learning she was chosen: 

Hello, 

 

I got the most unexpected call from Robin Hatfield who told me that I was 

nominated and chosen for the international award. I am totally blown away and so 

honored. Thank you to my beloved ENE Ninety-Nines for thinking of me and for the 

nomination. I am grateful and humbled. 

 

Can't wait to see you in July.  

 

Warmly, 

Beth 
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RIP, Corbi Bullock 

 

 

Corbi Bullock, Immediate Past President of The Ninety-Nines and a big 
fan of the New England Section, passed away on April 7, 2025. Corbi 
always enjoyed visiting our Section as the International 
Representative and even attended at least one New England Section 
meeting unofficially. Those of us who got to know her at those meetings 
and also at International Conferences will miss her greatly.  
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